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The Board of Directors held a meeting on Thursday, May 6th. If you would like a copy of the draft
minutes, send a request to STMutualWater@gmail.com.

Water use information for the March/April time period

Please note that beginning May 1st our 2015 water rates went into effect.

As of this time, S&T Mutual Water Company 
is in compliance with the recently enacted 
California drought regulations. Thank you for 
your efforts to conserve our water.

Mark your Calendar - S&T annual meeting is 
set for Saturday, June 27, 10am at Sea Pines 

Golf Resort. You will receive a packet prior to the meeting.


